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Postal: PO Box 723, Launceston, Tasmania, 7250. 

Fax: 03 6343 0466 

Web: www.lcct.org.au 

e-mail: info@lcct.org.au 

Meetings  

Time and Place 

7.30pm the Third Tuesday of the  Month  

at 70 Panorama Road, Blackstone Heights 7250 
 

Board of Management 
 

President: Kim Taylor 

70 Panorama Road 

Blackstone Heights 7250 
 

6340 1795 

Vice- President: Robert Marshall 
 

 

Secretary: John Palmer 
 

0418 133 851 

Treasurer: Rosemary Taylor 
 

6340 1795 

Club Captain: David McPharlin 
 

 

General Committee: George Kourtis 

Norma Marshall 

Tony McGuinness 

Bradley Newell 

Natalie Kelp 

Brian Dunstan 
 

 

Patron: Peter Rae 
 

 

Life Members: John Roberts 

Geoff Bantick 

Kim Taylor 

Rosemary Taylor 
 

 

CAMS State Council Delegate: John Palmer 
 

 

 

http://www.lcct.org.au/
mailto:info@lcct.org.au
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Editorial 
 

As we start 2011 we would like to thank everyone for their support in 2010 and we look 

forward to a bigger and better year in 2011. 

 

Our second club day for 2011 will be held at Symmons Plains on the 27
th

 of March; this will 

also be a round of the North West Car Club Blacktack Series so get your entry in early. 

Remember if you are not competing we could do with your help on the day, the more people 

we have helping the smoother the day runs.  

 

A reminder to all members that you membership is also due for renewal. 
 

We also need a newsletter editor, someone who could collate information and get it all ready 

to print, if you think you could help please contact any committee member. 
 

To be able to continue to run club days as we do we urgently need members (or their friends) 

to come along and help as an official on the day.  If we have enough people to help out then 

people only have to spend a few hours on a flag point instead of the whole day. If we don’t 

have enough people to man flag points etc we will have to revert back to a 4 grid. 
 

Also please note all members can and should attend the AGM and if you would like to be on 

the committee please put your name forward, your input would be appreciated.  Also if 

anyone has suggestions etc please feel free to talk to any committee person and pass them on, 

or send us an email. 

 

 

 

2010 Summary 

 

Last year also saw the second running of the Tasmanian Supersprint Championship which was well 

supported and congratulations must go to Matthew Rogers as the overall winner, and all the other 

class/category winners. We must also thank Kerry Luck and the Levee Food Co for their sponsorship 

and support.  We will again be running the championship this year as we have been allocated a round 

of the Australian Supersprint Championship for 2015.  To be eligible for the championship you have 

to have competed in a minimum of two (2) club days with any CAMS Affiliated club. (You must be 

able to prove this at the time).  If you haven’t competed in enough events you are still eligible to run 

on the day as part of a normal club day. 
 

A huge thank you must go to everyone who has worked as an official at any of our events.  These 

people volunteer their time and stand out in all kinds of weather so that we can run events for you the 

competitor, and we must also thank you the competitor for your support.  Hopefully we can continue 

to have your support in 2011  
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2011 Club Calendar 
Date Event Venue 

27 March Club Day Symmons Plains 

22 May Club Day Symmons Plains 

25 September Club Day Symmons Plains 

4 December  State Super Sprint 

Championship 

Symmons Plains 

 

Annual General Meeting 
 

Notice is hereby given that the 62
nd

 Annual General Meeting  

of the Light Car Club of Tasmania will be held on 
 

Tuesday 15
th

 March 2011 
 

7.30 pm  

Taylor’s residence  

70 Panorama Road  

Blackstone Heights 7250 
AGENDA: 

 1. Minutes of 2010 AGM 

 2. Treasurers / Auditors Report 

 3. Election of 2011 Office Bearers 

 4. Appointment of 2011 Auditors 

  Written nominations have been received for the following  

  to be appointed as Auditor: 

   Deloitte 

   Wise Lord & Fergusson 

   Peter Nesbit 

 5. Presidents Report 

 6. Any other business 
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Nomination Form 

I  .................................................................. of  ............................................................... 

Being a current financial member of the Light Car Club of Tasmania hereby nominate 

.......................................................................................................................................... 

for the position of  ............................................................................................................ 

PROPOSER  .................................................................................................................... 

SECONDER  ................................................................................................................... 

CANDIDATE  ................................................................................................................. 

 

Nomination Form 

I  .................................................................. of  ............................................................... 

Being a current financial member of the Light Car Club of Tasmania hereby nominate 

.......................................................................................................................................... 

for the position of  ............................................................................................................ 

PROPOSER  .................................................................................................................... 

SECONDER  ................................................................................................................... 

CANDIDATE  ................................................................................................................. 

 

Proxy Form 

I  .................................................................. of  ............................................................... 

Hereby appoint  ................................................................................................................ 

Or failing that person, the Chairman of the Meeting, to be my proxy at the Annual General 

Meeting on 15th March 2011.  

Member  ........................................................................................................................... 

 

Note 

Nominations and proxies must be returned by last mail on 10
th

 March 2011 

To PO Box 723 

LAUNCESTON 7250 

 



The Light Car Club of Tasmania 
  ABN 64 009 477 927 

Address all correspondence to: 
The Honorary Secretary 
PO Box 723, Launceston, Tasmania, 7250. 
Phone 03 6344 5665 (bh) 03 6340 1795 (ah) 
Fax 03 6343 0466  e-mail info@lcct.org.au web www.lcct.org.au  

 

Office use only 

Membership Number Receipt Number 

 

 

2011 Membership Renewal 
 

I wish to renew my Membership for 2011 

Please find enclosed cash / cheque / money order for $50.00 / $70.00 
 

 

Name   

Address   

   

   

Home Phone   

Work Phone   

Mobile   

Fax   

Email   
 

2010 Membership Number ___________________________________  
 

 Occasionally the Club may communicate with you by e-mail; this includes Newsletters, Event 

Supplementary Regulations and Entry Forms. By ticking this box you consent to receiving these 

e-mails from the Club. In accordance with the Privacy Policy adopted by the Club, your personal 

details will not be disclosed to any third party without your explicit consent. 
 

Signed   Date   
 

 

2011 Membership Fees: 
Single Membership $50.00  

Family Membership $70.00  
 

Please note credit card/eftpos facilities are not available  


